Support WSU Dairy Club.

Eat Cougar Gold® Cheese.

You asked for it – now we deliver. WSU Dairy Club will be pre-selling cans of Cougar Gold® Cheese, as well as having some available for sale at the Annual Dairy Federation meeting. To pre-order: You have two options. You can send in this form with a check and we will hand-deliver it to you at the annual Washington State Dairy Federation meeting OR you can send in this form and a check and we will ship the cheese to you (for \$10 extra to cover shipping charges). Orders are due to us by October 22. Please include your email address so that we can send you a confirmation e-mail by the end of October. Direct any questions to Dairy Club Advisor Dr. Larry Fox at fox@wsu.edu or Dairy Club President Heather Young at heather.a.young@wsu.edu. Please make checks out to WSU Dairy Club and send the checks to: Dairy Club, The Department of Animal Sciences, Washington State University, Pullman, WA 99164-6310. Thank you.

Your Name:
Email address:
Phone number (optional):
[] Yes, I would like my cheese to be available for me at the annual Washington State Dairy Federation meeting.
cans @ \$30/can Total:
[] Yes, I would like my cheese to be shipped to me at:
cans @ \$40/can Total: